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Hotline 

Andy Stewart of Finish 
Line Sports was honored 
with the Book of Golden 
Deeds 2015 for outstanding 
community service. Andy 
has sponsored “runs” to 
raise funds for many Fort 
Bend charities. 

President John Robson presented the last 
check given in his term to Michael Morrow of  
Young Life in the amount of $2000. Young life  
is a non-denominational Christian ministry that 
reaches out to adolescents through volunteers,  
staff, club meetings, and camps to build mentoring  
relationships with young men and women. 
www.fortbend.younglife.org 

ECSL President John Robson “ rang the bell”  for 
the last time today. His term of President  will end 
when he passes the gavel to Kevin Barker on June 
24th at the Inauguration Ceremony at 6:30 pm. at 
Sweetwater Country Club.  
 

On behalf of all Exchangites, we would like to thank 
John for a great year. He inspired us to work hard, 
play hard, help our family, friends and community 
and to SHOW UP. 

Jan Poscovsky nominated Andy  
because of his tireless efforts  
coaching children, sponsoring runs  
and athletic teams and helping many 
new non-profits get started. 
 

He thanked his Dad for setting a great 
example for his life of service. 
He was joined by his family, friends 
and colleagues. Congratulations Andy! 


